
tinyurl.com/hikebikersvp

RSVP GIVE DIRECT

tinyurl.com/venmoelb

GIVE VIA VENMO

MONDAY OCTOBER 21 | 3PM
MEET AT COLLEGE WOOD PAVILION, EAST ROCK PARK, NEW HAVEN CT

Dr. Sheri Choi was a developmental cognitive neuroscientist studying infant memory and language acquisition. She
earned her PhD from the University of British Columbia in 2020 and was a postdoctoral fellow in the Turk-Browne Lab
from 2021 to 2023. Known for her ability to make everyone feel welcome and cared for, Sheri was an active member of
the WTI Student-Postdoc Committee and the broader WTI and Psychology Department community. She was a master
gardener, lover of East Rock Park, and always seeking adventure and excitement. With Sheri's passions in mind, the WTI
Student-Postdoc Committee invites you to join us for an afternoon in East Rock Park. Come and run, walk, hike, or bike
with friends old and new, then join us for refreshments. Inspired by Sheri's volunteer work with Gather New Haven
Community Gardens, we invite you to donate what you can at one of the links above.

Please email erica.busch@yale.edu or wti.spc@yale.edu with any questions. See you there!

3:00PM - GET OUTSIDE! RUN, HIKE, OR BIKE WITH US
4:30PM - REFRESHMENTS IN THE COLLEGE WOOD PAVILION
* EVENT TO BENEFIT GATHER NEW HAVEN COMMUNITY GARDENS*

GET OUTSIDE, TOGETHER:
HIKE AND BIKE INSPIRED BY SHERI

gathernewhaven.org/donate

Please include “Hike/Bike for Sheri” in the comments!

https://gathernewhaven.org/our-programs/community-gardens/
https://gathernewhaven.org/our-programs/community-gardens/

